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CROSSWIND RUNWAY IN USE 
APRIL 6, 2018 

PORTLAND INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 
 
Forecasts call for strong winds from the south this evening and throughout the 
weekend. Aircraft operating at Portland International Airport may be required to land 
or depart using the crosswind runway (Runway 21).  This runway is oriented from 

south to north. Aircraft using the crosswind runway will be arriving over Vancouver 
communities north of PDX, and departing aircraft will fly over NE Portland 

neighborhoods, south of PDX. 
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Use of the crosswind runway will remain in effect until winds change back to the 

typical east/west direction.   
 

Thank you for your understanding during these temporary conditions.  
 
 

For further information please contact: 
Port of Portland - Noise Management Department 

Phone: 503.460.4100 (Oregon) / 800.938.6647 (Washington) 
E-mail: pdxnoise@portofportland.com 
Web:  http://www.portofportland.com/Noise_Mgmt_Home.aspx 
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